
 Date  Name District Opinion Comment Action 

7/27/2018 

2:42 PM 

Alisa 

Lein 
  Against 

Please DO NOT p*** this ordinance. As a property 

manager of over 180 tenants in St. Paul, tenants 

should be treated equally and not ***umed to be 

less engaged in politics than a homeowner. I am 

100% for the City and the channels which exist 

already today to encourage everyone to vote and 

have their voice heard in each and every election. 

As a property manager, when asked, I am very 

happy to provide voter registration information to 

my tenants. I am NOT OK with being told by the 

City I am REQUIRED provide voter registration 

information to all of my tenants. Please do not put 

this duty on landlords. I am not mom to my tenants, 

they are adults, and should be treated as such. 

Please vote no.  

+1  

7/12/2018 

10:22 PM 

Eric 

Lein 
  Against 

This amounts to one more "unfunded mandate" that 

***umes tenants (but not homeowners) are 

incompetent and unable to figure out how to 

register to vote. Good grief! If the 

City/County/State cannot get voter registration 

information into the hands of potential voters, it 

should not fall only on Landlords to save the 

m***es. To carry this proposed ordinance's 

thinking to a logical conclusion, EVERYBODY 

should be forced to distribute voter registration 

information --- realtors (at time of closing), 

employers (at time of hiring), attorneys (upon 

meeting a new client), city council members (at 

neighborhood meet-and-greets, and at all public 

hearings in council chambers), trash haulers (once a 

year to leave a hang-tag on every trash cart), 

restaurant owners (when customers pay for meals), 

etc., etc., etc. THERE IS FAR TOO MUCH 

"MICROMANAGEMENT" IN TODAY'S CITY 

GOVERNMENT.  
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